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ALAMEDA COUNTY

HEALTH CARE SERVICES

AGENCY
DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
StiD 3832 Alameda, CA 94502-6577
(510) 567-6700

March 9, 1999

Mr. Wesley Adams

City of Alameda-Engineering Dept
950 W. Mall Square #100
Alameda, CA 94501

Re: CLOSURE OF UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANK
Dear Mr. Adams:

Thank you for the analytical reports concerning the removal of the two underground
storage tanks at 1703 Grand Street, Alameda, CA. The reports have been reviewed and it
is our opinion that the tanks were closed in compliance with Title 23 of the California Code
of Regulations.

No further investigations or cleanup actions are required. Please be aware that further work
may be required if conditions change or a water quality threat is discovered at this specific
site. Lastly, the onsite monitoring wells should be decommissioned if they will no longer
be monitored. Well destruction permits may be obtained from Alameda County Public
Works. They can be reached at (510) 670-5575.

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (510) 567-
6762.

Sincerely,

/QJ_Q,.\*/Q/\___———_/

eva chu
Hazardous Materials Specialist
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March 8, 1999

Mr. Wesley Adams

City of Alameda-Engineering Dept
850 W. Mall Square #100
Alameda, CA 94501

Re: CLOSURE OF UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANK
Dear Mr. Adams:

Thank you for the analytical reports concerning the removal of the two underg(:un% A
storage tanks at 1703 Grand Street, Alameda, CA. The r‘eport_s have been reviewed i
is our opinion that the tanks were closed in ccmpliance with Title 23 of the California Code
of Regulations.

No further investigations or clcanup actions are required. Please be PaEY. that fdurtth:;:is
work may be required if conditions change cr a water quality threat is discovered a
specific site.

It you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (510) 567-
8762.

Sincerely,

e T

eva chu
Hazardous Materials Specialist

c: Dave DeMent
ACC Environmental
7977 Capwell Drive, Suite 100
Oakland, CA 94621
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